
BEVERAGES 
 

Barista coffee  
Cappuccino, flat white, latte, long black, 
piccolo, macchiato          7 

 

Hot Chocolate      6 

 

Tea Earl grey, English breakfast,  
green, peppermint           7 

 

Milk selection  
Full cream or skim        included  

lactose free, soy, almond, oat     Add 50c  

 

Extras  
Extra shot, decaf, caramel, vanilla               
or hazelnut syrup              Add 50c 

 

Juice 
orange, apple, pineapple, tomato   6 

SIDES   $6 each 

Bacon    Hash browns 

Chipolatas  Grilled tomato 

Mushrooms  Baked beans 

BREAKFAST MENU 

Hot Dishes 
 

Breakfast Toastie w/ bacon, egg, 
cheese & BBQ sauce (GFA,DFA) 15 

 

French Toast served w/ berries &  
maple syrup  (GFA,DFA)  16.5 

 

Porridge served w/ banana & brown 
sugar  (DFA)           14.5 

 

Buttermilk Pancakes served w/ your 
choice of maple syrup or berry   
compote       22 

 

Eggs Benedict served on toasted  
English muffin w/ hollandaise sauce 
& your choice of either ham or  
spinach  (GFA)           23.5 

 

Three Egg Omelette served w/ your 
choice of cheese, tomato, capsicum, 
mushrooms, ham, onion (GF,DFA)  22.5 

 

Big Breakfast your choice of eggs 
(fried, poached, scrambled, boiled) 
on toast w/ bacon, tomato, chipolata 
sausage, mushrooms & hash brown 
(GFA,DFA)                      28.5 

BREAKFAST MENU 

Continental Items 
 

Cereal - your choice of cornflakes, 
special k, weet bix, coco pops or 
all bran served w/ soy, skim or 
full cream milk (GFA)       10.5 

 

Tropical Fruit Salad served w/ 
greek yoghurt (GF,DFA)       14 

 

Bircher Muesli served w/ berry  
compote, almonds & greek yoghurt 
(DFA)       14.5 

 

Bakery Basket croissant, English 
muffin, raisin toast & sourdough 
toast served w/ a selection of  
condiments  (DF)               16.5 

GFA— GLUTEN FREE AVALIABLE 

DFA— DAIRY FREE AVALIABLE 

Available 6.30-10.30am  

Delivery fee $4 per order  


